North American Police Work Dog Association

"Dedicated to Assisting Police Work Dog Teams Throughout the World"
Web site: http://www.napwda.com E-mail address: napwda@napwda.com Phone: (828)764-7842

Charles R. Jones, NAPWDA National Secretary P.O. Box 99 Valdese N.C., 28690 828.674.9350

17 March 2020

NAPWDA Members:

As a result of the National Emergency brought on by the Corona-Virus pandemic and subsequent cancellation of the 2020 NAPWDA National Workshop along with all other NAPWDA sponsored functions for at least the next 60 (sixty) days an emergency Executive Board meeting was electronically convened. After discussion it was authorized that all NAPWDA certifications due to expire in 2020 shall be extended for one (1) additional year. This decision will allow time for this episode in our lives to pass and business to resume as normal.

As a reminder, certification validity requires your membership remain current at all times.

Above all, Stay Safe.

On behalf of the Executive Board,

Richard "Rick" Ashabranner NAPWDA National President

Richard of ashabianna

